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Dear ACLU Members and Friends, 
 
Thanks to everyone who came out to our annual mee?ng last Sunday aBernoon. It was a 
beau?ful day for an indoor/outdoor mee?ng! We heard from Ken Page, President of the 
Springfield ACLU chapter, about concerns in Springfield about the Sonya Massey murder by 
police and their advocacy for police reform. He also told the fascina?ng story of his coali?on's 
successful efforts to get Na?onal Monument status for the site of the 1908 Springfield Race 
Massacre. Na?onal Park Service info here: h#ps://www.nps.gov/spra/index.htm  
 
 

 
 
And we had live music from The Young and the Fretless!  
h#ps://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=the%20young%20and%20the%20fretless 
Thanks to the band -- Tom Basse#, Lyle Konigsberg, Rebecca Grosser, and Rolf Pendall!  
 
If, like most of us, you are feeling anxious about what may happen during and aBer the elec?on, 
we have a few words to pass on from the na?onal ACLU and ACLU of Illinois. Crystal balls and 



magic wands are in short supply at the ACLU, but we do have top-notch experienced 
professional staff planning to ensure a safe and fair elec?on and to ensure that the voices of the 
voters are heard and respected. ACLU is planning legal strategy for the interregnum ( the ?me 
between the elec?on and the inaugura?on) and for the next administra?on, no ma#er who is 
elected. So, when ac?on is necessary, (and ac?on is always necessary in a democracy), we will 
be ready! Hope that helps you sleep at night. 
 
Remember -- you can renew or donate here: h#ps://www.aclu-il.org/en/donate. 
 
Last of all, encourage and/or help someone else to VOTE!  
Many undecided voters are not undecided who to vote for, they are undecided about whether 
vo?ng is worth the effort. PLEASE reassure them that their VOICE AND their VOTE do ma#er!  
Illinois Vo?ng Info here:  https://www.aclu-il.org/en/campaigns/2024-election 
OUR VOTE IS OUR POWER! 
 
And if you no longer want to receive these emails, reply with UNSUBSCRIBE in the subject line. 
Ques?ons and sign-ups: info@aclu-cu.org. 
 
 

https://www.aclu-il.org/en/campaigns/2024-election

